November 22, 2017

Dear Mary Lou

It has come to my attention that you took offense to the comment contained in my email dated October 30, 2017 wherein I made reference to you wearing a costume for Halloween.

It was intended as a humorous comment that offended you and for that I apologize.

I have nothing but respect for you as a person and for the work you do.

I was caught up in the spirit of the holiday and only made reference to how you might be preparing for the holiday.

Please accept this as my utmost and sincerest apology; it was not my intent to hurt, offend you or cause you any harm.

I hope that you can forgive me for what was clearly an in inappropriate comment.

Sincerely

Pepper Parr